

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 16th September 2025

Individual and Sibling School Photographs

Dear Parents and Carers.

<u>Tempest Photography</u> will be visiting to take our annual individual and sibling photos across three dates over the coming weeks. We are also excited to announce the introduction of individual nursery photos!

To confirm, photos will be taking place on the following dates:

Thursday, 9 th October	Nursery and Year Six individual photos and nursery sibling photos
Friday, 10 th October	Reception – Year Five individual photos
Thursday, 13 th November	Reception – Year Six sibling photos (and individual photos for anyone that was absent on the 9^{th} or 10^{th} of October)

If your child normally only attends nursery afternoon sessions and you wish for them to have their photo taken, we kindly ask you to contact Mrs. Lewis via email to nursery@greenridgeacademy.co.uk to arrange a suitable time for you to bring your child in during the morning.

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform and that they are presented well with tidy hair etc.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

J. Frances.

Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

